




also shape the reviewer's travel plans if done in advance. Please refrain from scheduling 
the external reviewer's and team's meetings with the Provost on Wednesday's or the 
fourth Friday of October. The PRC asks all departments to prioritize scheduling with the 
Senior Administrative Assistant to the Provost. 

• designating a private, secure office/workspace for the External Reviewer to use during 
his or her site visit; 

• scheduling rooms for all program review team’s discussions with students, alumni, 
faculty, staff, and administrators and providing the Provost Office with a site visit 
schedule; and 

• informing the program’s students, staff and faculty about the site visit and preparing 
them to participate in individual meetings and group discussions with the External 
Reviewer. We recommend scheduling the External Reviewer’s meetings with individual 
faculty members, including faculty from other departments if your departments serve 
them, and lab coordinators. Each faculty member should be given the option of meeting 
individually with the reviewer. It is helpful to organize the external reviewer’s meetings 
with your major students; classroom observations; and other activities that will help 
your External Reviewer to better understand the strengths and challenges of your 
program. 

 


